
 
 

 
DROP OFF is THURSDAY,                        

DECEMBER 5th – 2 pm to 7 pm 
in the Saint Brigid parking lot 

 
 
 
 

The Saint Brigid staff has requested that sponsors adhere to the drop-off date.  We 
are trying to limit the number of people handling gifts.  If you will be out of town, 
please arrange for a friend or family member to bring them to the parking lot on 
December 5th.   

 
1.  Gifts should be NEW items, not Used. 
      
2.   If you purchase a bike, please assemble and include a helmet (please put 

the helmet in a box or gift bag – do not hang it on the bike, as it is too easy to get 
separated from the bike).  
Clearly and securely label with Delivery Site abbrev/Family# and total# of boxes 
and bikes (i.e. SB 865:  2 Boxes + 2 Bikes) 

         
3.  Please wrap all items (except bikes) and clearly label them with the first name of 

the family member.  Gift cards should be put into an envelope or small box/gift bag. 
 
4.  All wrapped gifts must be packed in boxes or large lawn bags (paper or plastic). 

• Clearly mark packed boxes / large bags with Delivery Site/Family Number (found 
in top right-hand box of wish list), and Head of Household (also at top of wish list) 

• Each box should be numbered as follows: 1 of 2, 2 of 2, + bikes, if applicable 
(example: 1 of 2 boxes + 2 bikes) 

• If there are bikes, please label them with the Delivery Site abbrev/  Family 
number and include the number of boxes that go with it.  Please attach the label 
securely with tape –      PLEASE DO NOT use hanging labels! 

 
Please drive up to the truck designated with your Delivery Site abbreviation.                             
It is VERY IMPORTANT to have boxes/bikes labeled with Delivery Site (see below), 
FAMILY NUMBER, Head of Household, and NUMBER of BOXES/BIKES.   
 
Delivery Site  Delivery Site Abbreviation 
St. Anthony  SA 
St. Bernadette           SB (designates St. Bernadette, the parish that St. Brigid is sponsoring)  
St. Vincent de Paul     SVdP 
Respect Life  RL 

  
If you are interested in helping, we will pack trucks on Thursday, Dec. 5th (2 to 7 pm)  
and deliver to St. Anthony (Atlanta) and St. Bernadette (Cedartown) on Saturday, 
Dec.7th.   Thank you and God Bless! 

 


